
 

Time to “Wear PSA” and celebrate: Golf shirts for all 

members!  
 

The PSA is preparing for the Union’s 100th birthday in 2020. Each member will receive a PSA golf 

shirt. To ensure that you are not left out, please provide the following details to your Departmental 

shop stewards: 

 

• Your full names 

• Membership number 

• Gender  

• Golf Shirt Size 

• Copy of your pay slip (as proof of membership) 

 

The completed lists with the requested information must be returned to the PSA Provincial Office by 

Friday, 28 June 2019. 

 

For more information, contact your PSA Liaison Officers: 

 

Phumela Qilingele – 079 871 9202 

Tamara Nqwiliso – 082 880 8968 

 

 

Ivan Fredericks 

GENERAL MANAGER 
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